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1. Context 

This template is to assist stakeholders in giving feedback about the changes detailed minor amendment proposal associated with the Consumer Data Right 
MSATS Procedures effective date. 

The changes being proposed to the effective date from 30 May 2023 to 1 November 2023 necessitate changes to AEMO’s Retail Electricity Market Procedures. 
Noting, AEMO will consolidate procedures in the second half of 2023, which will include those changes impacted by the Consumer Data Right reform. 

2. Questions on proposed changes 

Questions Participant Comments 

Does your 
organisation 
agree with the 
proposed 
change to the 
effective date? 

United Energy supports the proposed change to the effective date moving from 1 May to 1 November.  However, a risk has been identified 
in relation to the proposed change due to our project team being disbanded before this date.  This poses a risk to United Energy as we 
won’t have testing resources available in the latter part of the year to complete the required regression testing.   

Therefore, United Energy strongly recommends AEMO provide some sample CR 5056/5057 as part of the May Pre-Prod environment to 
help us complete regression testing now as this will reduce any uncertainty and risk the proposed date change raises and avoid the need to 
incur additional expenses later this year.   

Does your 
organisation 
have an 
alternative 
proposal for 
implementation? 

United Energy has identified a risk in relation to the proposed change due to our project team being disbanded before this date.  This poses 
a risk to United Energy as we won’t have testing resources available in the latter part of the year to complete the required regression 
testing.   

United Energy strongly recommends AEMO provide some sample CR 5056/5057 as part of the May Pre-Prod environment to help us 
complete regression testing now as this will reduce any uncertainty and risk the proposed date change raises and avoid the need to incur 
additional expenses later this year.   

  


